
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Members, Board of Education 

Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 
 
FROM:  Dr. Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent for Finance and Operations 
 
RE: Disposal of Julian Library and Middle School Science Books  
 
DATE:  March 13, 2018 
 
 
Julian and Brooks would like to dispose of science books and the Julian would like to dispose of 
some library books that have been removed from their catalog since September 2017. The list 
of titles is included for your convenience.  
  
Ultimately, the books will be donated to students and teachers. Then the rest we will be taken to 
the Oak Park Public Library. However, the Board must first approve the disposal of these books. 
 

 
 
260 Madison    Oak Park    Illinois    60302    ph: 708.524.3000    fax: 708.524.3019    www.op97.org 

 
 
 
 


